
Winter 2020 Flu Vaccination 

Flu dates this year will be Saturdays: 

19th September 

3rd October 

24th October 

 

Patients will be invited in priority order. 

The following patients are entitled and will be invited: 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/907491/Flu_Vacci

nation_who_needs_it_and_why_12pp_A5_booklet_2020.pdf 

 

In order to observe infection control procedures and required social distancing, we will run flu 

clinics differently this year to previous years.   You will be booked into a specific time slot, and 

we would ask that you do not arrive more than 5 minutes prior to this time.  Please register 

with the member of staff outside the surgery, and follow their instructions and practice signs 

to enter the building from around the back. 

 

There is a possibility you may have to wait outside, so please come prepared.  It would help us 

if you could wear a short sleeved top, and removed your coat or any long sleeved over 

garments before entering the clinical room. 

 

Each patient will be allocated a limited amount of time, to receive the flu jab only – please do 

not ask the clinician for any other items, such as prescriptions during this clinic.  All patients 

should wear a mask when entering the surgery premises.  Please come alone unless you need 

support.   

 

You should only attend the clinic if you are well.  If you have/have had any symptoms of 

Coronavirus in the 14 days up to your appointment date – a new cough, high temperature, or 

loss/change in taste or smell – please cancel your appointment and re-arrange. 
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